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DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 
Commissioner’s Office 

 

402 West Washington Street, Room W469 

Indiana Government Center – South 

Indianapolis, Indiana  46204-2746 

 

Date:  October 18, 2024 

 

To:  RFP 215-24-77471 Respondents 

 

From:  Arthur L. Sample IV, Procurement Specialist 

  Indiana Department of Administration 

   

Subject: Request for RFP 215-24-77471, Rights to use Construction Cost Data  

 

This is to inform you that the Indiana Department of Local Government Finance (DLGF) has decided to cancel RFP 215-24-

77471, Rights to use Construction Cost Data. 

 

We thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Indiana and look forward to working with you on future 

projects, should they become available.   

 

 

Arthur L. Sample IV 
Arthur L. Sample IV 

Procurement Specialist 

Indiana Department of Administration 


